
Dear brothers and sisters in Christ, 
 
We are two girls from Germany, Franzi (26 years old) and Katha (32 
years old). This summer in August, we have the opportunity to fulfil a 
long-time dream of ours: going on an adventure and traveling the USA! 
As believers we would not only like to experience the common touristic 
things and go sightseeing, but we would also love to get to know some 
churches and other Christians. Since we are going to stay a few days 
near New Haven, we wondered whether there are any members of 
your church who could imagine hosting us for that time? 
 
The time we spend in New Haven will be August 12th to August 14th. 
 
As roommates we live in Würzburg, which is a small town in Bavaria 
(Southern Germany). Both of us are Social Workers and we are part of 
Campus Crusade for Christ (CRU), which is a Christian student group. 
Katha is part of Vineyard Würzburg and will join the discipleship school 
of Vineyard Speyer. We love to play music, to discover and enjoy new 
places and we really like spending time in conversation with friends and 
getting to know new people 
If you could imagine hosting us for a few nights and getting to know the 
two of us a little bit, do not hesitate to send us an email – we would be 
very thankful! And we are looking forward to hearing from you! 
 
Best wishes from Germany! 
Sincerely, 
Katha & Franzi 
 
Katharina Birck & Franziska Reese 
Matterstockstr. 1 
97080 Würzburg 
katharina.birck@web.de 


